FIRST TIME WITH THE GROVE?

Click here to fill out our digital Connect Card.

NEED PRAYER?
Click here.

ONLINE GIVING

Click here or text an amount to 843-21.



https://thegrove.cc/connect
https://thegrove.cc/prayer
https://thegrove.cc/give

CHANGED

Being changed by God to reach all people is
a process. At The Grove, we welcome you into
this process. We believe that God is the one who
brings about change, but there are some things
we can do to pursue it. By seeking God, we will
find that He is near.

It’s our prayer that you will take us up on the
invitation to prayerfully participate in a Changed
Group and encounter the life-changing love of
Christ for your good and His glory.

Join us at the Launch Party on Wednesday,

January 17 at 6:30 PM! Visit
thegrove.cc/changed to learn more.

CLICK HERE

to learn more.



https://thegrove.cc/changed

WEDNESDAY

AT THE GROVE

Be a part of our midweek programming!
Everyone will meet for the Changed

Discipleship Experience Launch Party on
January 17 at 6:30 PM.

Then, the following week, we will resume
our morning Men's and Women's studies
together. In the evening for Grove Family
Night, there will be something foreveryone»
Early Childhood (infant-kinder), Kids
(grades 1-4), Preteen (grades 5-6), Jr. High,
High School, Men's, Women's, Spanish,
and Deaf Bible Studies.

Visit thegrove.cc/wednesday for details to
get connected with each ministry.

CLICK HERE

to learn more.



https://thegrove.cc/wednesday

NEXT STEPS

Are you new to following Jesus or looking to get
serious about walking out your faith? Come learn
the biblical foundations of the Christian faith
during our 6-week class.

This class will be held in Room D-5 at 9 AM on
Sunday mornings from January 7 - February 11.

CLICK HERE TO REGISTER


https://thegrove.cc/register

LOVE AND

RESPECT

What's the secret to a successful marriage? This
marriage class will show that love motivates a
woman and respect motivates a man. Tools for
every couple will be given from this foundation.
We believe so strongly in this class that we think
every couple at The Grove should take it!

Join us for this nine-week class through Dr.
Emerson and Sarah Eggerichs’ Love & Respect

series. Our next session will begin on January 7
at 9 AM in Room D-2.

CLICK HERE TO REGISTER



https://thegrove.cc/register

CLICK HERE

for more details and other classes


https://thegrove.cc/classes

THE GIFT OF GRACE

John 1:16-18

DANIEL BISHOP Lead Pastor

1. Receive grace.

2. Cherish grace.

3. Give grace.
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